
 

 

 

If you have any queries about the contents of this newsletter then do not hesitate to contact us. 

Everything is possible for one who believes. Mark 9:23 
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Dates for your diary… 

Monday 2nd June 

Back to school 

Friday 6th June 
30 days wild dress up day 

Thursday 12th June 
Tempest Class photos 

Thursday 19th June 
Planetarium visiting Y1&Y2 

Friday 20th June 

Non uniform day 

Thursday 26th June 

Reception, Year 1&2 Sports Day 12.30pm-3pm 

Friday 27th June 
Reception visit to theatre 

Wednesday 2nd July 
Nursery Sports afternoon more info to follow 

Friday 4th July 
Summer Fair 1:05pm-3:35pm 

Thursday 17th July 
Year 2 Leavers Service 1.30pm-3pm 

Tuesday 22nd July 

End of the Summer Term 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Current Weekly Attendance 

Nursery-        90.15% 

Pearl Class-     84.6% 

Ruby Class-    90.6% 

Diamond Class- 88.9% 

Sapphire Class- 83.3% 

Emerald Class-  87.1% 

Topaz Class-     93.3% 

Our school target is 95%. Sadly none of our classes hit the target 

this week. Let’s hope this improves for Summer 2. 

 

 
 

Headteacher award: 

Nursery: Robbie 

Reception: Albie and Eloise 

Year 1: Noah and Monique 

Year 2: Skye and Scarlett 

Staff: Mrs Caffyn, Emerald staff team, Topaz staff team, Mrs Cole 

and Mrs Bryant 

                             Well done!  
 

                        Maths Whizz  

Winning class this week Topaz  

Special shout out to… Riley.G, Elenna, Layla-mai and Edie.R 

 

Optional events arranged by our Fundraising 

team… 

Tuesday 3rd June 

Bags 2 School donations to be brought into school  

Friday 13th June 

Krispy Kreme doughnuts 

Friday 20th June 

Quiz and Chips fundraising evening 

Can you help? 
We would love people to join our fundraising 
team.Our next main event is the Summer fair, 

please do let us know if you are able to help in 
anyway. 

 
               

 

  

 

Just a reminder that this is a dog 

free site. Only assistant/guide 

dogs can be on the premises. 

Please remember that the bag2school donations 
must be brought to school by Tuesday 3rd 

June.This can include:clothing, paired shoes, 
handbags, hats, bags, scarves, ties, bras, 

jewellery, socks and belts. Funds raised from 
this shall be used towards purchasing 

chromebooks for our children to use. 

 

  

 

Uniform 
Please remember that we ask all children to follow our 

school uniform policy. This includes Nursery. 

 

Disco 
We had lots of fun at the disco last night. We 

managed to raise £279. This shall be used 
towards purchasing chromebooks for our 
children. Thank you to the families that 

supported this event. 
 


